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Commodore’s Report – Bob Josephson 

Vice Commodore’s Report – Robert Murphy 

The time is now. After 1000s of days we are 
starting dock construction. Over the next few 
weeks we will get different phases of the 
dock extension completed. Currently pile 
driving is slated for the first week of April. 
Who knows we may even have the decking 
in place by opening day.  

Speaking of Opening Day we have our Spring 
work party scheduled for Saturday April 29th 
at 9:00am start. This year I am breaking into 

March was a fun month for the club with 
lots of activities.  Several members enjoyed 
our Lobster Fest, the Wine Social, and our 
modified Poker Run (held at the club due to 
the weather).  We also had a great turnout 
for the March general meeting with Mary 
serving up her delicious corned beef!   
 
Moving on, let’s hope April brings us some 
sunshine and better cruising weather. 
Since January, the club has hosted several 
potential new members at the general 
meeting dinners. We have initiated Katie 
Jeppesen, Mobeen & Uzma Butte, and 
Robert & Adrienne Dahlin.    At April’s 
general meeting we will welcome and 
initiate Craig & Suzanne Cayton, Vince & 
Lacey Ethier, and Bill & Kelly Crow.   PSYC 

gives a big welcome to these individuals and 
we look forward to your participation in club 
activities and getting to know you.   
 
The dock extension is moving ahead after a 
long process of approvals and lots of 
paperwork from the DNR, etc.  I am happy to 
report that construction should begin by April 
3rd.  See our first picture below. 
 
April brings our cruise to Edmonds on the 21st 
and our Spring Work Party on the 29th.   More 
info on those activities below from your Rear 
and Vice Commodores. 
I am looking forward to spring and summer 
cruising and more of the great events that the 
club has planned.   See you at the April 
General Meeting.   
 
 
 

two shifts to accommodate those individuals 
who may not be able to attend the whole 
day. I am looking for advanced sign up so we 
can schedule the appropriate amount of 
work. Please email me at robert@murphy-
manor.com. We traditionally have the same 
core group who attends our work party. This 
year I am going to be contacting every 
member personally. Remember, we are a 
volunteer organization.  This is our club and 
here’s the chance to show pride in it.   

April 2017 

mailto:robert@murphy-manor.com
mailto:robert@murphy-manor.com
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Rear Commodore’s Report – Bill Traver 

It is starting to get busy at our club and 
spring is in the air.  When you read this 
many of our club’s budding artist members, 
family and friends will have enjoyed a very 
fun evening on Saturday April 1st  enjoying 
hors d'oeuvres and wine, then painting their 
masterpieces.  Many thanks to Katie 
Jeppesen for arranging Cork and Canvas to 
come to the club so we could unleash our 
creativity.  Mike Thompson has a recap in 
his Fleet Report.  And some pictures below. 

 
 

  Fleet Captain’s Report – Mike Thompson 

 
 Wow what a busy month! We did the Poker 

Run or just played poker due to the 
weather. I want to thank Chris, Joyce and 
Katie for all of the help and, yes, Kevin too.  
And anyone I missed.  We had great hors 
d’oeuvres, including bacon wrapped 
shrimp, and tasty Lemon Drops.  By the 
time we had dinner we were full but there 
was lasagna and salad and don’t forget the 
Lemon Drops. It was a lot of fun and next 
time we hope a few more members show 
up.  
 
I am still trying to clean the dishes from last 
night’s Corks and Canvas. Katie outdid 
herself.  She made the club house look like 
a caterer had set it up with the variety of 
finger foods and salads she made!   Katie is 
a new member and wants to just have fun 
with our club. I also want to thank a few 

We will soon be starting construction on our 
new dock and I would like to have a “Happy 
New Dock” party when all of the pilings are 
set.   Pilings should start going in around 
April 3rd.  I will send out an email to the 
members announcing the date and time for 
the party. 
 
Coming up next as far as Socials are 
concerned is our Pre-Opening Day Dock 
Friday on May 5th.   Please see the Flyer 
that is attached with all of the particulars. 
See you at the parties!  

other people who helped out, Lindell and 
her sister, Bill & Peggy Allen and Garry & 
Sharon Moore for helping to setup as well as 
the cleanup.  
And I can’t forget Susan Visintainer for the 
24 bottles of wine as it was called Corks and 
Canvas. I had never done this before but boy 
was it fun. Everyone had a great time and 
said they would do it again.  
   
On to cruises.  We have the Edmonds Cruise 
coming up later this month. Please contact 
Steve Cook, Joyce Carlson or myself if you 
plan to attend.  You don’t have to bring your 
boat to be a part of this cruise.  Let us know 
if you are driving though so we have enough 
food.  I was told they are making me cook 
breakfast so bring the Pepto. The dates are 
April 21-23rd. 
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         Membership Report – Pat Hansen 

Corks and Canvas 
 

                                    

  The Dock Begins! 

 
 

course we all know Maddie who helps us 
with the Seafair Holiday Cruise each year. 
 
Our Membership Special is now over – but 
our Membership Drive always continues.  
We have a Great Club, as our New 
Members have discovered, so continue to 
spread the word. 
 
See you at the Meeting – and Please Don’t 
Forget To Make Your Reservation(s)! 
 
 

Please join us at the April 19th General 
Meeting to Initiate 6 New Members.   
 
We met Craig Cayton at the February 
Meeting and Craig and Suzanne Cayton were 
at the Lobster Feed.   Vince and Lacey Ethier 
were at the Wine Social along with their 
adorable baby girl Vivienne who slept 
through most of it – and Kelly and Bill Crow.  
Most of us know Kelly and Bill as Kelly is 
Colleen and Jerry Zitkovich’s daughter and of 
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   Roster Sponsor Spotlight      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CSR Marine 
 
CSR is a full service boat yard, in business 
since 1977.  I (Bob Josephson) encourage you 
to consider them when needing work on 
your vessel.  They offer collision damage 
repair, fiberglass repair, gel coat and paint, 
bottom paint, mechanical/electrical.   We 
just got Perfect Timing back with a 
beautifully done hull extension under the 
swim step.  They also installed our new 10’ 
Bull Frog dinghy and new davit system.  We 
had them do a re-alignment and 
straightening of both shafts, plus install new 
dripless shaft seals. The work was very 
professional, and competitively priced.  They 
did a fantastic job and are easy to work with.  
Perfect Timing is now ready for some serious 
cruising! 

Kruger Propeller 
 
Kruger Propeller specializes in the 
manufacturing, repair, shafting, and sizing 
of propellers for commercial and pleasure 
boats including inboards, 
inboard/outboards, and outboard motors.  
They are located in a state-of-the-art facility 
at 4462- 26th Ave. W. inside the Ballard 
Locks near Fishermen’s Terminal. Kruger 
Propeller has been in business for over 30 
years and has advertised in our PSYC Roster 
for over 10 years. 
Jake Richards can be reached at (206) 283-
7707 or (800) 762-7767.  Tell Jake you’re a 
member of the Puget Sound YC and he’ll 
give you a 15% discount. 
 

 
 

 

Mad Dog Remodeling 

 
Mad Dog Remodeling is owned by our very 
own PSYC member & Past Commodore Mike 
Thompson. “Mad Dog” Thompson has over 25 
years’ experience as a licensed general 
contractor, specializing in remodeling 
kitchens, bathrooms, room additions, and 
complete home remodels.  “Mad Dog” 
primarily works on jobs in Seattle and King 
County, but has worked on other projects 
outside of King County. 
Mike can be reached at (206) 948-5323. 
www.maddogremodeling.com 
 

Pasta Freska  
 
Pasta Freska Restaurante is located at 1515 
Westlake Ave. N. and features an Italian 
cusine with fresh seafood, pasta, and salads. 
The restaurant is open Monday – Saturday 
nights from 5:00-9:00 pm at that location 
and also provides catering for special events 
like birthdays, weddings, anniversaries, and 
dinner meetings. 
Please call Mike at (206) 228-1979 to make 
your reservation or discuss your special 
event plans. 
 

http://www.maddogremodeling.com/
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2017 Opening Day of Boating 

Puget Sound Yacht Club    

Join us for a Weekend of Fun and Frivolity 

Friday May 5
th

 & Saturday May 6
th

 

 

Friday May 5
th

 - 5:30pm – Dock  Friday 

   Cinco de Mayo  Taco Bar  $5 pp – BYOB 

 

Saturday May 6
th 

8:30-9:30am  

        Past Commodore’s Breakfast $6 pp – BYOB  

                 

10:00 -10:30am 

          Opening Day Ceremony and Flag Raising 

 

10:30am - 5:00pm 

        Socialize with your fellow PSYC Club Members 

       Walk to the Cut and watch the Parade of Boats 

 

 5:00pm – 10:00pm 

  Buffet Dinner Dancing to DJ Kellie 

                                   $25 – BYOB 

 

RSVP – Pat Hansen - 206-595-6351   

pathansen@earthlink.net 
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PUGET SOUND YACHT CLUB 
www.pugetsoundyc.org 206.634.3733 

 
Commodore:    Bob Josephson    (425.736.3343) 
Vice Commodore:  Robert Murphy    (206.445.4095) 
Rear Commodore   Bill Traver    (206.979.1138) 
Fleet Captain:    Mike Thompson    (206.948.5323) 
Secretary:    Joyce Carlson    (206.551.6190)    
Treasurer:    Colleen Zitkovich    (206.387.0810) 
Dockmaster:    Pat Hansen     (206.595.6351) 
Facilities Manager:   Robert Murphy    (206.445.4095) 
Facilities Rental:   Pat Hansen     (206.595.6351) 
Membership Chair:   Pat Hansen    (206.595.6351)    
Sunshine Reporter:   Marcia Ellingson     (360.651.2838) 
Galley Chairs:    Carol Cass & Cindy Josephson  (206.246.2818 & 425.765.0379) 
Ship’s Stores   Sharon Moore    (425.246.6771) 
Website Managers:  David Morton & Rich Visintainer  (206.226.2233 & 206.227.2756) 
Sound Waves Editor:   Laura Klein    (206.999.6827) 


